
Minutes of Q Squash Phone Meeting held 4th June, 2012. 

Subject: Q Open

Peter Smith sent out an email to discuss what to do with the Q Open 
after the withdrawal of the Tournament Organiser and financial 
supporter.

Peter Smith then spoke to each Director on the phone and it was 
agreed by majority vote to postpone the event until October 2012.

It was also requested by Alec MacDonald that there be a new Tender 
document released for a full tender process.

Peter Smith then sent an email to all Directors to let each know what 
had happened.

Squash Australia postponed the event. There are now ongoing 
discussions regarding the costs involved in the postponement between 
Squash Australia, PSA, WISPA and Q Squash.

The current PSA and WISPA handbooks do not cover postponements 
but do cover event cancellations in some detail.

If there are any other details any one wishes to add please advise.


